
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

January 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for supporting the school in the Young Voices event.  I hope you will have a 

wonderful evening on Monday 29th January. 

 

Just to remind everyone, we will have lunch (a school dinner or packed lunch) at school before 

leaving.  The children will need to have A PACKED TEA (clearly labelled) with them and 

plenty of water (they may have fruit juice or squash with their meals, but no fizzy drinks 

please).  We will then travel to the 02 and find out places for the rehearsal.  We will either 

have our packed teas in our seats or in a space in the venue and then the concert will begin. 

 

The concert begins at 7.00 pm, but due to increased security measures, you are advised to 

leave plenty of time to go through security.  The O2 are not allowing any large bags into the 

arena, so please only bring a small bag (max size 35cm x 40cm x 19cm is advised on their 

website). 

 

As you can imagine, getting out of the 02 is very hectic and for this reason we ask that if you 

wish to collect your children at the 02, you do it from the coach.  We cannot arrange to meet 

parents around the venue, as at the end of the concert we want to get the children on the coach 

and home as quickly as we can.  We will not know where the coach will be until the day, but 

we will liaise with Mrs Lane (who will be sitting with the parent group during the concert) to 

arrange this and let you know details. 

 

As you can imagine, our priority is getting the children safely and quickly out of the 02 at the 

end of the show, so our recommendation is you let the children travel home by coach and you 

meet them back at school.  If the coach arrives back at the school before you, Mrs Lane will 

look after the children until you arrive.  She will be contactable after the concert on 07956 391 

469. 

 

As we will be arriving back to school late, the children will not be expected into school on 

Wednesday until 10.05 a.m.  Any children arriving after this time will be marked as late. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss S. Goldsmith 

 

 

 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/


 


